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75th Anniversary 

of VE Day 
 

Today is the special bank holiday to mark the 75th anniversary of the end of the 2nd World 

War in Europe. Under normal circumstances there would have been national parades and 

events and lots of communities would be holding their own commemorations, street 

parties and other celebrations. Events that are going ahead are having to be organised 

with safe social distancing. 

The week has been building to a VE Day celebration at school on Thursday with a 

celebration lunch on the field followed by victory sing songs and games. The dress code 

was red white and blue!!  

 

Chris had been working on a Powerpoint 

about VE Day that he presented, on his own, 

on Wednesday to everyone in the hall at 

lunchtime. As he explained: 

May 8th 1945 was the date the Allies 

celebrated the defeat of Nazi Germany 

and the end of Adolf Hitlerôs Reich, 

formally recognising the end of 

the Second World War in Europe. This 

became known as VE (Victory in 

Europe) Day 

PE involved a workout with Mr Clyde outside in the sun to a lovely musical medley. This was 

then followed by Mr Baldwin teaching everyone to march military -style before parading 

round the track to 'you're in the army now' and a commentary from Mr Clyd e. 

Of course, Mr Perry dressed up for the occasion, Kirsty from Innovate was there to serve lunch 

as she has been every day during lockdown ð huge thanks to them and to Mrs Bridger who 

has continued to look after the housekeeping at school with all the extra work involved in 

observing the additional disinfection procedures necessary to keep students and staff safe 

from Coronavirus. 



 

Video Message from Delia 

άIŜƭƭƻ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΦ IƻǇŜ ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ƳŜΦ L ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ L Ƴƛǎǎ 

you all very much. I miss my teachers and I want them all to know 

that they are amazing human beings and I want to say thank you for 

all the care that you have given to me, all the time. I am 

grateful for all your help and continued support.  

aȅ ŘŜŀǊ ŎƻƭƭŜŀƎǳŜǎΣ L Ƴƛǎǎ ȅƻǳ ŀ ƭƻǘ Χ L ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ well 

and happy and I hope to see you all soon. I miss my friends the 

ƳƻǎǘΦ L ƭƻǾŜ ȅƻǳ Χ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ wh/Y Χ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΗέ 

 

Scott and Reggie have been helping 

with the decorating and DIY 

Brad built a tower 

Steven made 
bridge out of Lego. 

Mr Moore was 
very impressed 

with the arch 
structure that 

would make the bridge strong 
 

 

9ƭƭŜƴΩǎ Charity Cake Sale 
 

άaȅ brother and I did a cake sale on Friday in aid of the NHS 
charities together. We both went round our entire road posting 
fliers through our neighbors post boxes on Tuesday to advertise 
the cake sale. We baked some Chocolate cup cakes, lemon 
cake, fudge , and flapjacks and bagged up various chocolates.  
 We had quite a few of our neighbors come and buy things from 
our cake sale, observing social distancing. And sold out very 
quickly. We raised £156 at the end of the event.  
We were then given other donations which made it up to £200 
that we donated yesterday ΧΧΧ.. Stay {ŀŦŜέ   

                           



The Abbey takes on Joe Wicks  
If you are looking to do some exercise at home you might want to try out The Abbey's version of Joe Wicks. 

  
 Monday:  Mr Gregory 
 Tuesday: Mr Hacker 
 Wednesday: Mr Cran-Mensa  

            (Mr C) 
 Thursday: Mr Jackson 
 Friday:  Staff medley 

 

The videos are on the website  

https://www.abbey.surrey.sch.uk/1615/the-abbey-takes-on-joe-wicks 

PLEASE DO NOT FORWARD OR SHARE THESE VIDEOS 

WITH OTHERS OUTSIDE THE ABBEY SCHOOL COMMUNITY 

THEY ARE JUST FOR OUR STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES. 

There is also a new film about Abbey life at school and in lock-down in the Abbey Life 

Films gallery which is also in the Students 

area https://www.abbey.surrey.sch.uk/1231/abbey-life-films 

Celebrating Student Achievements 

Students have had another fantastic week practising their spellings on 
Readiwriter. Special mention this week goes to these 11 students who have all 
earned a Bronze certificate:  

Sofia, Kitti-Jo, Reg, Luan, Luca, Joshua B., 
Caitlyn, John R., Nathan, Charles and Carla. 

Nathan did especially well, earning 3,010 points! 
We received this brilliant photo of Jody proudly showing off her certificate last 
week. Don't forget the certificates can be downloaded and printed from your 
child's Readiwriter account. And keep your photos coming! If you ŘƻƴΩǘ have a 

printer available, you could take a photo of your child with their 
certificate on the screen. 

 

 

Sam received an Assistant 

HeadtŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ !ǿŀǊŘ 

certificate for his amazing 

work in English. 

 

 

Evan & Jordan with their  

¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ²Ŝ /ŀƴΧ ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘŜǎ 

¢ȅƭŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ Ƙƛǎ IŜŀŘǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΩǎ ŀǿŀǊŘǎ 

Many thanks to Mr Gregory and 
family for all their hard work 

putting together the PE activity Χ  
Such a good idea to have the 3 

levels going on at the same time. 

 

Thank you to all the 
staff at the Abbey for 
their efforts in the Joe 

Wicks videos. 

 

https://www.abbey.surrey.sch.uk/1615/the-abbey-takes-on-joe-wicks
https://www.abbey.surrey.sch.uk/1231/abbey-life-films


Luke 

¶ Christopher 
 
 
Manelôs 
turn for a haircut! 
 

 
Tommyôs been jumping for joy! 

 

 
Could be a sticky  

            Guess who????            business for Luke 
 

Sophia going nowhere, 
but fast! 

RECIPE OF THE WEEK 

 
 

You will find the step-by step 
instructions in the  

Studentsô area of the website 
Recipes of the Week 

 
 

The Weydon counsellors are producing weekly wellbeing webcasts to support our parents/carers, 
students and staff in managing current circumstances.  
These brief videos draw on advice from mental health experts to give tips, resources and sources 
of further support on a topical theme each week. The first webcast can be accessed on the school 
website 
  

www.weydonschool.surrey.sch.uk/343/wellbeing 

 

https://www.abbey.surrey.sch.uk/1576/recipes-of-the-week

